

Institute of Dentistry
PGT SSLC held on 2nd February 2022
Microsoft teams
Student Staff Liaison Committee

Minutes

(Chair) Dominic Hurst

(Secretary): Rekhansh Tripathi

(Minutes written by) Mason Newbury

Staff Present:
P
Anderson
Dominic

Hurst
Nikolaos Gkrantias
Becky Hunter
Abide Soybir
Angray Kang
Bun Chong
Aylin Baysan
Lochana Nanayakkara
Ben Audsley
William Ng
Noha Seoudi
Joe McQuillan

Students Present:

Khairiah Madani
Mohammed Shilash A Alshammari
Arjun Haria
Manraj Singh Kalsi
Rahul Patel
Fiona Andrews
Dimitrios Syrigos

Part 1: Preliminary items

Minutes of the previous meeting

Virtual Smartcards

- Lochana Nanayakkara clarified that Trust will be moving to virtual smartcards.
- Remote access is expensive, budget was not approved. PGs should log in onsite.

Languages on clinics

- Lochana Nanayakkara clarified that students should not be speaking in any other language than English.
- Training will be organised regarding this.
- Plans to include this training during the upcoming PG induction.
- Paul Anderson expressed that QMUL policy should be put in place for this.

- Aylin Baysan to meet with Lochana Nanayakkara to discuss in relation to EDI.
- Lochana Nanayakkara to approach Barts Health to look into non-clinical students having this training.

Faulty PCs in PG room

- PCs are still awaiting IT to fix them.
- Abi to leave notepad next to PCs for students to log issue with each PC in order to raise a correct ticket to IT.
- Dominic Hurst to meet with Lochana Nanayakkara, Manraj Singh Kalsi and Abi Soybir to tackle the issue.

Part 2: Programme delivery and other matters

Learning, teaching and assessment

Clarity on year tutor for Perio yr1

- Nikolaos Gkraniias clarified that Paul Ryan is still the interim year tutor for the time being. (Perio yr1)

E-resources news

- Ben Audsley shared that haptics have been ordered.
- Seminar rooms will get an upgrade over Easter break.
- Paul Anderson confirmed that seminar room PCs will now be compatible with MS Blackboard.

Student Registration

- Paul Anderson – all students must be registered on campus by 7th February.
- All students, whether patient facing or not must be vaccinated to enter the building.
- Joe McQuillan confirmed that students should be fully vaccinated but decision is not confirmed from the government whether contracts will be terminated if not.

PTES

- Paul Anderson reminded all that QMUL will be distributing again soon to increase the response rate from students.
- Importance of this survey was made aware.

Other

- Dominic Hurst urged reps to gather concerns from their year groups early on and ensure the agenda is better organised.
- William Ng introduced himself and explained his role.

Events

Chinese New Year was celebrated.

Date of next Meeting

To be arranged before Easter.

Action Sheet: Student-Staff Liaison Committee

Action	Progress	Responsibility
Aylin Baysan to meet with Lochana Nanayakkara to discuss in relation to EDI.	Ongoing	AB
Lochana Nanayakkara to approach Barts Health to look into non-clinical students having this training.	Ongoing	LN
Abi Soybir to leave notepad next to PCs for students to log issue with each PC in order to raise a correct ticket to IT.	Ongoing	AS
Dominic Hurst to meet with Lochana Nanayakkara, Manraj Singh Kalsi and Abi Soybir to tackle the issue.	Ongoing	DH